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As an Oregon voter and landlord I encourage you to oppose HB 2004-A.  I, too, am concerned
by the lack of available rental housing in the state but I don't support this approach.  Instead, I
encourage you to look for ways to help increase the housing supply rather than restrict
landlords ability to effectively manage their property.

Sincerely,

Wendy Van Camp, J.D.
6001 Hillcrest Road
Medford, OR  97504
650-269-7501
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